
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
The City of Leavenworth, Kansas, Fire Department, is accepting sealed bids from qualified vendors HVAC 
Replacement at Fire Station #1. Interested vendors may obtain copies of the actual Bid Document from the 
Purchasing Agent, Stephanie Alexander, at City Hall, Finance Department, 100 North 5th Street, Leavenworth, 
Kansas 66048; email: SAlexander@firstcity.org or call 913-364-5816. There will be a mandatory pre bid 
meeting June 18, 2024, 2:00PM at fire station number 1. All sealed bids must be received by the City Clerk’s 
office, Leavenworth City Hall, 100 N 5th Street, Leavenworth, Kansas 66048, no later than 5:00P.M., on June 
27, 2024. Please make sure the following information is printed clearly on your envelope: the name of the 
firm and project number 01FD-2024-05. 
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